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Dear Chair LaFountain, Chair Landry, and members of the Inland Fisheries and 
Wildlife Committee,
I live on Lake Arrowhead (York County) where we now have THREE invasive 
species in our lake, and they are spreading to other lakes. In 2023 the DEP was unable
to do the planned treatments because the money was not there. We are at a pivotal 
moment where the State needs to act, this year, or face the loss of lake quality in our 
State.
Please pass LD 2141
Dale Schultz
Limerick
Lake Arrowhead


